
 2013-2023: 10th Anniversary! 
 If you weren’t able to make it to our first general meeting of the year, you may have 

missed the news that it’s our 10th birthday this year.  Our 10th Anniversary Committee has 

been hard at work planning some fun social activities, so get out your calendars and get 

ready to mark down some special dates!  

Knowing how active you all are, we tried to plan activities so they were at various times 

of the day. 

Pancake Breakfast 
Saturday October 28,  900-1030 am, d’Esterre House 

If you are from Calgary, you know what 
this is all about: eating stacks of flapjacks 
with sausages and bacon while listening to 
old-timey fiddle music provided by the 
Island Fiddleheads. 

This is open to all Glacier Probus members 
and guests (but no children please.) You 
must be pre-registered, and you can do 
that on our website right here. 

The cost is $5, which can be paid in cash at the door, or by pre-payment (with a small 
service charge) via credit, debit or e-transfer. Tickets will also be available at our 
October 5th general meeting.  

Deadline for registration: October 25th 

https://www.glacierprobusclub.com/2023-pancake-breakfast---sign-up.html


 

 

Joining activity groups 

Wondering how to join our many 
fabulous activity groups? Simply go to 
the Activity Groups Directory page on 
our website, and click on a group you’d 
like to join. You’ll be asked to provide 
contact info, which will be passed on to 

the group’s 
coordinator. 
Voila! You’ll now 
receive emails 
about the group’s 
activities.  

Afternoon Tea 
Saturday Feb 10, d’Esterre House 

It’s time to get down to Downton Abbey! Fasten on that 
fascinator and head out to our Afternoon Tea, complete 
with tea (and other things, of course.) 

Pre-registration necessary, watch for details in the New Year! 

Gala Dinner 
Saturday May 4, d’Esterre House 

Enjoy a 10th anniversary celebration at our gala dinner and 
dance. Watch for details in the New Year! 

Scavenger Hunt 
Summer 2024 

Scavenger hunts have always been one of our most popular events. 
You can prepare with a few simple steps: Fill your pockets with odd 
bits of this & that. Memorize the locations of everything. Watch for 
details of when and where in Spring 2024.  

Wine & Appies Hosts  
The monthly Wine & Appies 
group is so popular that  
unfortunately there’s not 
always room for everyone. 
This year, to express our appreciation for 
the people who volunteer to host, they 
will now receive an automatic invitation 
to the next one — that’s right, if you host 
one month, you get placed at the top of 
the attendance list the next month. Want 
to be a host? Contact Diane & Daniel 
Needham at ddneedham@shaw.ca 

 

https://www.glacierprobusclub.com/activity-groups-directory.html
https://www.glacierprobusclub.com/activity-groups-directory.html

